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Hong Wang

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Monday, May 11, 2020 5:15 PM
To: Ashley Weisenfeld
Cc: Hong Wang
Subject: RE: Document Move in Docket No. 20190125-WS

Hi Ashley, 
 
Per your request below, DNs 01990-2020 and 02471-2020 have been moved from the docket file to 
Consumer Correspondence. 
 
Dorothy 
 

From: Ashley Weisenfeld <AWeisenf@psc.state.fl.us>  
Sent: Monday, May 11, 2020 4:47 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: Hong Wang <HWang@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Document Move in Docket No. 20190125-WS 
 
Greetings,  
 
Please move Document Nos. 01990-2020 and 02471-2020 to the Consumer Correspondence side of Docket No. 
20190125-WS. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Ashley J. Weisenfeld  
Attorney 
Office of the General Counsel 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Phone: (850) 413-6220 
ashley.weisenfeld@psc.state.fl.us  
 
PLEASE NOTE:   Florida has a very broad public records law.   Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are considered to be 
public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request.  Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 

 
 




